
12.15.16

Public Service Commission

211 Sower Boulevard RECEIVED
P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, Ky. 40602 DEC 20 Z016
Public Service

Subject: 2016-00370 Commission

Dear Commissioner,

My name is Nydia Mercer-Rose. I am a concerned citizen writing to complain
about any proposed rate increase requested by LG&E.

I am requesting an intervention to stop their 6.4% rate increase.

Families in Muhlenberg County are currently struggling with lay-offs, finding jobs,
the already high cost of living, buying groceries for our families, as well as, paying
our many utilities.

Thank you,

Nydia Mercer-Rose
208 JH Mitchell Road

Central City, KY. 42330


